August 20, 2021
 
Dear Parents and Students,
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year at Yeatman-Liddell Middle School. My name is Karen Comiskey and I am going to be your seventh grade social studies teacher this year. I am looking forward to getting to know all of you. This is my second year at Yeatman-Liddell Middle School and I am so excited to be here. I moved to Saint Louis from New York and I really love this city. I have a history degree and am very passionate about teaching social studies. We are going to have a great time learning together this year! 
	
Communication is very important and I plan on reaching out to you frequently throughout the school year. I want to make sure that you have everything necessary for a productive and successful school year. If you need to contact me my email is kcomiske1531@slps.org and my phone number is (314) 649-7064. Please do not hesitate to contact me via email, call, or text. 

I am positive that this going to be a wonderful year and that together we will not only accomplish a lot educationally, but we will build a wonderful community inside and outside of the classroom.


Sincerely,
Karen Comiskey
	
 

